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Please add this item to the Addendum Agenda for the 11/1/22 Board Meeting. Thank you. 

Board of Supervisors: 

Discussion/Direction/Action: The position of Pima County shall be that the "360-Degree Review" of the 
PAG/RTA Executive Director, Farhad Moghimi, must be conducted and completed by December 31, 2022, \)'.\ 
with the resulting report made to the PAG Regional Council/RTA Board of Directors at their January, 2023 fi::; 
meeting. t·;i 
The idea of doing a 360-degree, comprehensive review of the executive director's job performance was 
approved by the PAG Regional Council early in 2022. Yet as of today, it has not happened. .,,--·l 

Such a review should include confidential feedback from, among other critical stakeholders, current and ',!~; 1 
former PAG staff members who have served under Mr. Moghimi, as well as members of: :,:;::; -~ 

• The RTA Technical Management Committee (TMC) representing the City of Tucson, Pima County, a~q
1 

private community stakeholders; ;.,.:; 
• The RTA Citizens Accountability for Regional Transportation Committee (CART); 
• The RTA Citizens Advisory Committee (CAC); and 
• The PAG Transportation Planning Committee (TPC). 

cc: Jan Lesher, County Administrator 
Carmine DeBonis, Jr., Deputy County Administrator 


